
 REPORT 
 Public Works and Operations 

TO:  Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Ben Kester, C.E.T., CRS-S 

DATE: August 8, 2022 

REPORT: PWO 44/22   FILE NO.  Q22-05  

________________________________________________________________ 

SUBJECT: Quote Q22-05 Dumpster Pick-up for Municipal Buildings 
________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: Quote Q22-05 for Dumpster Pick-up for Municipal Buildings closed 
on July 5, 2022. This is a 2-year contract starting in January, 2023. 

DISCUSSION: The results were as follows: 

 Bidder Price including HST 

1. Miller Waste Systems $27,505.19 

2. Waste Management of Canada Corporation $34,413.02 

This is an approximate 11% increase from the 2019 prices. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT Report PWO 44/22 be received for information; 

AND THAT Quote 22-05 for Dumpster Pick-up for Municipal buildings be awarded to 
Miller Waste Systems for a price of $27,505.19. 



Respectfully Submitted by:  

____________________________  
Ben Kester, C.E.T., CRS-S 
Director of Public Works & Operations 


